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Sports for schools visitor

The Globe have an exciting event happening soon. On 5th
March, the children will be visited by Paralympic Medal
Winner Jodie Grinham.

Who is Jodie?

Jodie Grinham is a British archer who represents Great
Britain in the Summer Paralympics. She won a silver medal
at the 2016 Summer Paralympics in Rio de Janeiro and at
the 2024 Summer Paralympics she won feam gold and
individual bronze, while seven months pregnant with her
second child.

The children have recently brought home sponsorship
forms which, alongside any sponsorship, need to be
returned by 5th March. Alternatively you can use the
following link to complete sponsorship

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/the-the-globe-primary-
academy-fundraiser

On the day of Jodie's visit there will be a whole school
assembly where she will share some of her experiences and
the children will have an opportunity to ask her questions.
There will also be lots of sports themed activities
happening. PE kits will need to be worn.

KEY DATES

INSET DAYS
Friday 14th February 2025
Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025
Spring_Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25
Half term: 17.02.25-21.02.25
Summer Term 2025
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25
Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Number day

We will once again be supporting NSPCC number day
this year on Friday 7th February 2025. We are asking
children to come to school wearing non uniform -
ideally with a maths/number themed outfit As well as
this the school council have decided that there will be
both a KS1 and the KS2 scavenger hunt and more.

Parking

We have received a number of complaints from the
school's neighbours regarding parking by parents
accessing the school in the mornings and afternoons,
including parking in the zig-zag lines outside school and
parking across private driveways. As with the majority of
primary schools in the country, we do not have a 'parent’
car park. If you do need to drive to drop off or collect
your child please park considerately and ensure you are
not obstructing drives, garages or access to roads.
Please be respectful of our neighbours and remember
that parking on ziz-zag lines at any time of the day is
prohibited. Our children’'s safety is our main priority and
this includes their journey to and from school. We
appreciate your support in this matter.

Upcoming events

07.02.25 - NSPCC Number day

11.02.25 - Safer Internet Day

W/B 10.02.25 - Y6 Bikeability

14.02.25 - INSET day

W/B 24.02.25 + 03.03.025 - Y1-6 Swimming Galas

O 01903 854970
% office@theglobeprimary.co.uk

Don't forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Learning for life!


https://en.m.wikipedia.org/wiki/2016_Summer_Paralympics
https://en.m.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rio_de_Janeiro
https://en.m.wikipedia.org/wiki/2024_Summer_Paralympics

